
 

 

24th May 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Re: Trips and Visits 2021-2022 
At St James’ we always strive to provide a rounded educational experience for our students and part of this is 
through the wide range of trips and visits we are able to offer. Although we have not been able to run our 
usual activities this past academic year, we are hopeful that in 2021-2022, things will return to normal and we 
will be able to provide students with the following opportunities: 

 

Date Year Group Destination Organising Faculty/Staff 

11th- 16th February 2022 Year 9  Cochem, Germany (rearranged from 
2021) 

MFL 

15th-18th February 2022 Year 8 Rome, Italy  RE 

2nd-9th April 2022 Year 10 Ski Italy Miss Massey 

April 2022 Year 10 Duke of Edinburgh Award Miss Hewson & Mr Hill 

May 2022 Year 10 Duke of Edinburgh Award Miss Hewson & Mr Hill 

May 2022 Years 10 and 11 Iceland Humanities 

July 2022 Year 8 Spain MFL 

July 2022 Year 9 London Expressive Arts 

October/November 
2022 

Years 9 and 10  Western Front Humanities 

 
As I am sure you can appreciate, these are all subject to availability, viability and any travel restrictions that 
may be in place. We will follow the appropriate guidelines at all times and it may not be possible to offer all 
trips should the guidance change. 

 
There will be more information provided by trip leaders once initial bookings have been made and we hope 
that as many students as possible will have the opportunity to participate. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mrs C Pickles 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 


